

To: [REDACTED]
From: Dave Rodgers
Sent: Sun 3/11/2018 8:14:39 PM
Subject: Re: Storm heading to NY?

The trip has been canceled for tomorrow. We will return on Tuesday or Wednesday.

On Sun, Mar 11, 2018 at 3:28 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

Ok. Thanks! Did he Co firm with you he is coming back tomorrow?

Sent from my iPhone

On Mar 11, 2018, at 2:43 PM, Dave Rodgers <[REDACTED]> wrote:

We should be ok in the morning. The storm will be there Monday evening until Tuesday evening. 1-3 inches of snow is in the forecast. I'll send an arrival notice to everyone before I go to bed tonight.

Thanks,

Dave

On Sun, Mar 11, 2018 at 2:38 PM, [REDACTED] > wrote:

Will the storm effect flying to NY? Or is it off the coast? Monday?

Sent from my iPhone